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Notice of External Reviews for 2023/24 (SCUP 23-19) 

At its meeting on April 12, 2023, SCUP reviewed the list of External Reviews and External 
Review Mid-Cycle Reports that are scheduled for the 2023/24 academic year. The document 
is attached for the information of Senate. 

S.23-65



 
 

 
 

 

  

  
 8888 University Drive, Burnaby, BC 

Strand Hall, Room 3000 
Canada V5A 1S6 

TEL: 778.782.5731 
FAX: 778.782.5876 

vpacad@sfu.ca 
www.sfu.ca/vpacademic 

 
 

 
 Wade Parkhouse, Chair, SCUP  March 28, 2023 
 Kevin Oldknow, Senior Advisor, Academic 

Planning   
   

 External Reviews for 2023 – 2024 Academic Year   

 
 
Please be advised that the following units will be reviewed in the 2023 - 24 academic year: 
 

• Department of Chemistry 
• School of Criminology 
• Faculty of Education (Deferred from 2022/23 cycle)  
• School of Environmental Science (Deferred from 2022/23 cycle)  
• Department of Gerontology (Deferred from 2022/23 cycle) 
• School for International Studies 
• Department of Linguistics 

 
The external reviews of the following units have been deferred for one year and will be conducted in the 
2024 - 25 academic year: 

• School of Public Policy 
• School of Sustainable Energy Engineering  
• Department of World Languages and Literatures  

 
The mid-cycle reports, including assessment of educational goals, are due in the 2023 - 24 academic year 
from the following units: 
 

• School of Computing Science 
• Department of Statistics and Actuarial Science  
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